
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/6/2023 2:43:59 AM

First name: Marta

Last name: Boyett

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The Forest Service needs to deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and

require Perpetua to finish cleaning up the mine site.  Cyanide leaching is far too destructive and persistently

toxic.  Visitors to the nearby Wilderness and local tribes have put up with too much of this already.  Keep this

major toxic mess off of our public lands!


